
Your body is a temple of the Holy Spirit within you, whom you have from God. For you were bought with a price. So glorify God in your body.  1 Corinthians 6:19-20 
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DATES TO REMEMBER  

7-11 ITBS – Achievement Tests 

11 SB – Resurrection at Silo (Lewiston) 

12 Hog Roast and Auction 

13 Palm Sunday K-8 sing for both 

services with choir 

14 Red Cross Blood Drive 

15 SB – Silo at RCLS 

18, 21 No School 

26 Spelling Bee Contest 

27 Confirmation Examination  

29 SB – Silo at Lake City 

 
Crusader Athletics 
 

March 27-30, our Silo Boys’ A-Team will be 
participating in the Lutheran National 
Basketball Tournament in Valparaiso, IN.  

Softball season will be starting soon, 
weather permitting. Practices and games 
will be held at Southside Park in Lewiston 
(off Benson Drive South).  

Spelling Bee 

Silo is this year’s host for the Southeast 
Region Lutheran Spelling Contest on 
Saturday, April 26. Many volunteers are still 
needed to make this a successful event for 
our students. Please contact Mrs. Anderson if 
you are willing to help out as a volunteer 
judge, enunciator, corrector, or greeter. 
Thank you! 

 

 

 

Blood Drive 
 
Silo has the privilege of hosting a Red Cross 
Blood Drive on Monday, April 14, 1:30-7:30 p.m. 
Please invite your family and friends to donate. 
Donors can sign up online at 
www.redcrossblood.org or contact Mrs. 
Anderson at school eanderson@hbci.com or 
523-3143. We still have many open donor slots 
and walk-ins are welcome.  

Due to a harsh winter and many cancelled 
drives, the Red Cross is behind on collecting 
needed blood. Please prayerfully consider 
donating or volunteering some time.  

 One donation can help save up to three 
lives 

 Every 2 seconds, someone needs a blood 
transfusion 

 In the US, 5 million patients need blood 
each year 

Operetta 

Many thanks go out to Mrs. Deanna Sandcork, 
director, and Mrs. Carmene Pangrac, 
accompanist, for Going West. Congratulations on 
a job well-done! The students enjoyed 
performing for family and friends. Thank you to 
all those who helped with costumes, set, make-
up, advertising, and many more things. Everyone 
should be proud of such an accomplished 
performance!  

End of the Third Quarter 

It’s hard to believe that the year is going by so 
quickly. We are at the end of the third quarter 
already! With a busy spring approaching, we know 
the fourth quarter will go by quickly. Third quarter 
chapel offerings were designated to Hearts for Jesus, 
an annual district project that selects a new worthy 
mission each year. This year’s mission was 
Lutheran’s for Life.  

http://www.redcrossblood.org/
mailto:eanderson@hbci.com

